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Time:
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1:00 P.M.
HR E

900 Court Street NE, Room 453, Salem, Oregon 97301
Phone: 503-986-1535

Email: debbie.malone@state.or.us

Health Equity and Access
       -Tricia Tillman, Director Office of Equity and Inclusion, Oregon Health Authority

Possible Introduction of Committee Measures

Informational Meeting

Public Hearing and Possible Work Session

If you plan to submit materials to the committee, please send PDF electronically to the email address near the
top of the agenda by noon the prior business day.  For printed documents, please provide 15 paper copies to the 
assistant when you testify.

Persons making presentations including the use of video, DVD, PowerPoint or overhead projection equipment 
are asked to contact committee staff 24 hours prior to the meeting.

ADA accommodation requests may be submitted to employee.services@state.or.us or by calling 1-800-332-2313 
at least 72 hours prior to the meeting time.

HB    2100 

HB    2134 

HB    2611 

First Public Hearing: Specifies circumstances under which Oregon Health Licensing Agency is required or permitted 
to disclose information obtained during investigation for certain boards. 

First Public Hearing: Requires Oregon Health Authority and Department of Human Services to adopt by rule uniform
standards for collection of data on race, ethnicity and preferred languages of medical assistance recipients. 

First Public Hearing: Directs certain health professional regulatory boards to adopt rules by January 1, 2017, 
requiring licensees to document participation in continuing education opportunities relating to cultural competency 
approved by Oregon Health Authority. 
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